
 

 

  

16 August 2024 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

A reminder that this Thursday 22 August 2024, the College will be conducting Family Partnership 

Meetings from 2pm online. As a result, all students will be dismissed at the end of period 4, 

12.38pm.  

Students are not required to be at school on Friday 23 August 2024 due to a Staff Professional 

Development Day.  

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Liviana Daniele or Ms Erin 
Bonavia at the College on 9301 2777.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

                                               
         
Mrs Liviana Daniele      Ms Erin Bonavia 
 
Deputy Principal     Deputy Principal 
Junior Campus      Senior Campus 
 
 


